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September 27, 2022 

Patrick Lennberg 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver CO 80203 
 

Mr. Lennberg 

Grand Island Resources LLC is withdrawing the NOI applications for two projects that were recently submitted and 

assigned project numbers. 

Please withdraw the following NOI Applications: 

- Native Silver Waste Rock Exploration Trenching, NOI No. P-2022-015 

- Isabel Waste Rock Exploration Trenching, NOI No. P-2022-016 
 

Best regards 

David Young 

David Young 

Senior Geologist 

dyoung@nedmining.com 

303-319-9505 

mailto:dyoung@nedmining.com

